[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take
extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there

have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

TO WHOMEVER IT MAY CONCERN

This planning application concerns a proposal for the “Erection of glazed upper ground floor rear extension.”
The existing extension unwittingly turned into a loud echo chamber during BBQ and party time.
The likelihood is that bright light box is about to be added.

With respect we object to this application in the Primrose Hill Conservation Area.

Richard Creasey
Vera Creasey

11 Regents Park Road
London NW1 7TL

this planning application’
et 1
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Are you affected by




Sent from my iPad



